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To:	Prof. Parveen Ali, Editor in Chief & Prof. John Unsworth, Associate Editor,
International Nursing Review 

From:	Ronen Segev PhD, RN (corresponding author)

Re: 	Manuscript: Nursing delegationsroles in disaster zones: Experiences and lLessons learned from Turkey’s 2023 earthquakes. R4	Comment by Susan Elster: Does this mean reviewer #4? If there is a manuscript number, you will add that, right?

Dear Prof. Ali and Prof. Unsworth,

Thank you for conveying positive feedback and constructive suggestions from the two reviewers of our paper, Nursing delegations in disaster zones: Lessons from Turkey’s 2023 earthquakes, first submitted to International Nursing Review on DATE. We are grateful to them both for their time, effort, and expertise. 

In response to the second reviewer (the first reviewer positively assessed the manuscript, but provided no specific comments), we extensively revised the paper and retained a professional academic editor to ensure that the quality of the writing reflects the journal’s high standards. We appreciate your efforts in carrying out our manuscript at the highest level of quality. 
We are pleased now to re-submit the revised manuscript for entitled " Nursing roles in disaster zones: Experiences and lessons learned from Turkey’s earthquake" for publication in International Nursing Review.
We were happy to get positive feedback from the first reviewer, who had no comments.
We addressed the comments received from the second reviewer, extensively revised the manuscript, and re-edited it by a professional academic editor.

We send our thanks to both of them.
We continue to believe trust that the lessons learned from a foreign nursing delegation working in a disaster zone will be valuable to medical aid missions that increasingly operate in response to disasters throughout the world. and hope our current version is upgraded in its quality.  

We hope you find the current version of the manuscript appropriate for publication in "International Nursing Review".

On behalf of Together with my co-authors, we appreciate your consideration of this manuscript and look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely,
Ronen Segev PhD, RN, corresponding author; 
; Moriya Suliman MA, RN
; Roee Gorodetzer BSN, RN; 
Ludmila Zukin MPH, RN
; Ahuva Spitz PhD, RN
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